
 

 

 

 
 

                                                           

                                                          

NOTICE 
 
 

 

TO:  Sheffield Village Residents  

   

FROM:  Sheffield Village Mayor John D. Hunter 
 
RE:   Leaf Pick Up   

 
DATE:  11/08/22 

 

 

Please note the Village of Sheffield does not perform leaf collection. All 

leaves must be in clear plastic waste bags, brown paper yard waste bags, or 

placed loosely in 32-gallon cans marked YARD WASTE for collection by 

Republic Services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

John D. Hunter, Mayor & Safety Service Director 
4340 Colorado Avenue * Sheffield Village OH  44054 

Office 440.949.6325 * Cell 440.864.1250 * Fax 440.949.6341 
www.sheffieldvillage.com 

“THE HEART OF LORAIN COUNTY” 
 


